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Florida Chapter
Supervised Visitation Network
P.O. Box 436 Shalimar, Florida 32579
850-609-1850

December 3, 2008
Ms. Karen Oehme

Institute for Family Violence Studies,

Clearinghouse on Supervised Visitation

College of Social Work, Florida State University

296 Champions Way

Tallahassee, Florida 32306-2570

Dear Karen,
On behalf of the members of the Florida Chapter of the Supervised Visitation Network, I would like to give our complete support and endorsement of the final report and recommendations for Supervised Visitation Standards prepared for the Florida Legislature. It is with our combined experience in the field of providing supervised visitation services that we endorse the high level of competency as the necessary standard of professionalism prerequisite to providing safe meaningful supervised visits and monitored exchanges for the children of Florida. The report also advances what this group regards as the crucial provision of safety in the Supervised Visitation Centers in Florida. 
The Florida Chapter of the Supervised Visitation Network supports the acceptance of this report with the recognition of the high level of competency it requires for certification. The Chapter has a long history of looking to the Florida Legislature for the provision of a certification process to ensure the highest level of safety standards for families requiring the services of a Supervised Visitation Center.  It is our belief that once adopted; this certification process will take Florida to the forefront and become the gold standard in the field of supervised visitation. 
We would like to extend our extreme gratitude and appreciation to the the Clearinghouse for Supervised Visitation, led under Karen Oehme’s skillful oversight, for including three experienced Supervised Visitation Center Directors on the Supervised Visitation Standards Committee.  This Committee is to be commended for pledging their time and expertise to the production of this exemplary report. Their level of commitment is evidenced by this thorough and comprehensive document which will undoubtedly make a difference in the lives of families throughout Florida. 
Sincerely,

Sharon Rogers
President 

Florida Chapter

Supervised Visitation Network
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